an academy in the Good Shepherd Trust

Tel: 01428 714409 Fax: 01428 713116 Email: adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk





Openfields | Headley | Bordon | Hampshire | GU35 8PQ | Tel: 01428 714409 | 01428 713116 | www.holme.hants.sch.uk



NOVEMBER 10TH 2017

Dear Parents

Another busy week for us, with cinema trips and bikeablity.

Thank you to all the parents who went to the cinema with Year 1 and 2 on Wednesday and Year 4, 5 and 6 today. The children thoroughly enjoyed the films and have been/will be doing work around them back in class.

Bikeability has gone very well, despite some horrible weather earlier in the week. The children took it very seriously and learned lots about how to stay safe on the roads. The children's awards will be presented in Celebration Assembly next week.

We're all looking forward to tonight's quiz night – Graham and Amanda always come up with super questions. The crisp-tasting is always my favourite round. Come and join us for a fun evening.

If you are wanting to order your child's photograph from Cardwell & Simons, they will be collected on Monday 13th November. Please put correct money in the envelope, seal this and return to school via the classrooms.

Best wishes

Ruth Worswick



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year R - Jack J for his wonderful attitude to learning and his kindness.

Year 1 - **Reuben** for his hard work and determination with challenges.

Year 2 - **Mercedes** for her efforts to always improve her learning.

Year 3 - **Sophia** for her determination in PE and great resilience.

Years 4/5 - **Kayden** for such lovely manners and working well with everyone.

Year 6 - Lucie for her diligence in maths and her enthusiasm for reading.

Letters/Emails home this week:

Christmas lunch letter - whole school Dodgeball Tournament - Y3 (10 children)

YEAR R 2018

Don't forget that if you or any of your friends have children who are due to begin YR next September that the application website is now open. You have until mid-January.

Even if you are certain of where you'd like your child to go, please put 3 choices incase your chosen school is full.



DIARY DATES

Tuesday November 14th - School Nurse coffee morning at 8.40

Tuesday November 21st - Year 3 cinema trip

Tuesday November 28th - Year 1/2 trip to Weal and Downland Museum

Tuesday December 5th - Year 5/6 Dodgeball tournament

Thursday December 7th - Handbell Concert

Saturday December 9th - Christmas fayre

Monday December 18th - Afternoon performance

Tuesday December 19th - Evening performance

Wednesday December 20th - Christmas lunch and parties

Thursday December 21st - Carol Service at All Saints church

Thursday December 21st - FROTH Disco

Friday December 22nd - last day of term

Monday January 8th 2018 - first day of Spring term

COFFEE MORNING

The school nurse will be in school on Tuesday for another coffee morning. The focus this time will be around staying well during winter, when we're all prone to flu bugs and coughs and cold.

Come along for a chat, a cuppa and piece of cake!

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE

All Saints have their Remembrance Service on Sunday at 10am.

Lucie and Hugh will be with me and laying a wreath on the school's behalf.

Everyone is very welcome to join us - it's always a lovely service.

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!

The Holme Primary | Openfields | Headley | Bordon | Hampshire | GU35 8PQ | Tel: 01428 714409 | 01428 713116 | www.holme.hants.sch.uk





This year's Christmas Lunch will be held on Wednesday 20th December 2017.

Please indicate your child's preference:
Turkey with sausage, stuffing ball and gravy
or
Quorn fillet with vegetarian sausage, stuffing ball and gravy
Both main courses will be served with roast potatoes, garden peas and baton carrots
A choice of dessert will be available: Chocolate mousse slice or satsuma (Please make sure you circle)
KS1 pupils will not have to pay as this is a universal free school meal .Pupils in KS2 please enclose £2.15 in a named envelope with completed form and return by Friday 1st December 2017 .Please note you will not be able to order lunch on this day, due to the special lunch. No forms will be accepted after this date .
Child's Name:
This year's Christmas Lunch will be held on Wednesday 20 th December 2017.
Please indicate your child's preference:
Turkey with sausage, stuffing ball and gravy
or
Quorn fillet with vegetarian sausage, stuffing ball and gravy
Both main courses will be served with roast potatoes, garden peas and baton carrots.
A choice of dessert will be available: Chocolate mousse slice or satsuma (Please make sure you circle)
KS1 pupils will not have to pay as this is a universal free school meal .Pupils in KS2 please enclose £2.15 in a named envelope with completed form and return by Friday 1 st December 2017 .Please note you will not be able to order lunch on this day, due to the special lunch. No forms will be accepted after this date .
Child's Name:

The Holme Church of England Primary School

A Good Shepherd Trust Academy





Openfields, Headley, Bordon, Hants GU35 8PQ
Tel: 01428 714409 email: adminoffice@holme.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk

10/11/17

Dear Parents.

10 children from Y3 have been invited to take part in a Dodgeball Tournament on Tuesday 21st

November at Bohunt School in the MPH (Multi-Purpose Hall). This will take place after school and will finish at 5:00.

We are asking parents to transport their child to Bohunt straight after school, where they will be met outside Reception. Please do not leave your child until I arrive or unless you have asked another parent to take responsibility for supervising him/her. If you arrive after 3:40, please take your child straight to the MPH. Please speak to other parents or myself if you are stuck with transport; we can definitely arrange something.

Due to the timing of the end of Bohunt's school day, parking is often difficult so you may prefer to park nearby and walk your child to the front of Bohunt Reception.

All children need to be collected from the MPH at 5:00. Any children not collected will be taken to the front of Reception, so meet us there if you're running late.

Please make sure your child has their PE kit, water bottle and coat in school, and a snack if you wish.

Please send your consent either by:

- return email simply stating that you give consent and updating any medical details or contact phone numbers that have changed, or
- printing out the reply slip below and returning to Mrs Cooper/Mrs Hoe

Yours sincerely, Mrs Cooper

I give permission for my child, to attend the Dodgeball Tournament at Bohunt School on Tuesday 21 st November	
My child will be taken to Bohunt by	
My child will be collected from Bohunt at 5:00 by	
Signed	Contact No: